
 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

 

 

Dear Students and Staff, 

This is to inform you that Global Education & Technoworld will remain 

closed from October 10, 2024, to October 13, 2024, in observance of 

Durga Puja. Regular classes and activities will resume on October 14, 

2024. 

 

We wish everyone a joyful and prosperous Durga Puja ! 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

                                                                               Sincerely, 

 

                                                                    Dr. Nazir Hossain Mollah 

                                                                                   CMD 

                                                               Global Education & Technoworld 


